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			This newsletter - sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays - contains important information and resources to support community pharmacies across England.







		




			In this update: Our statement on Labour Party Conference; The Vision report animations; 
Extended SSP for Estradot®; Every Mind Matters campaign.







		




			Labour Party Conference held this week
Community Pharmacy England attended the Labour Party Conference this week, where we engaged with a wide range of important stakeholders. We also hosted a community pharmacy roundtable event to ensure that pharmacy was on the agenda

Our CEO, Janet Morrison, said:
“We were pleased to hear Shadow Ministers making positive noises about community pharmacy at the Labour Party Conference this week. The whole Labour Health Team seems to have a clear focus on prevention and acknowledges the critical need to shift the focus from secondary to primary care. This is in line with the recently published vision for community pharmacy which recommends placing the sector front and centre in public health strategies, with a package of extended services to make the most of pharmacies as local health and wellbeing hubs.

Throughout this Conference and previously at the Conservative Conference we have been advocating for the future sustainability and potential of community pharmacy. Our work to build further support for pharmacy will continue in the coming weeks as we continue with our wide-ranging influencing programme ahead of the next CPCF negotiations and General Election.”

A full report on our roundtable event will be published next week.
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		Read our CEO's full statement 




		




			Animations on the Vision for Community Pharmacy report 
In case you missed it, we have published two animations about the Vision for Community Pharmacy. One is intended for a general audience, whilst the other is aimed at leaders of Integrated Care Systems (ICS).

The animations have been developed to help facilitate conversations about what the pharmacies of tomorrow could look like, and what actions are needed to make that happen. They are available via YouTube to make it as easy as possible for them to be shared.
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	Find other Vision resources 




		




			Extension to SSP057 Estradot® 100mcg patches
The Department of Health and Social Care (DHSC) has announced an extension to the expiry date of the Serious Shortage Protocol (SSP) for Estradot® 100mcg patches (SSP057). Due to the ongoing supply situation, this SSP has now been further extended to Friday 3rd November 2023.

Find out more







		




			Every Mind Matters: ‘Find your little big thing’ campaign
Every Mind Matters has launched a new campaign aimed at 25-54-year olds to promote the idea that "doing the little things can make a big difference to your mental health." The campaign, which targets those who are struggling and most at risk of mental health problems, will be featured across various digital platforms.

Pharmacy teams who wish to participate in the campaign can find resources in the DHSC Campaign Resource Centre. 

Find out more
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We are grateful to @TheFabians for hosting a #1.ab23 round table

discussion:

The Heart of Primary Care: How can community pharmacies make
Labour’s NHS fit for the future?

Thank you to @RSylvesterTimes for chairing and to all who contributed
incl. MPs, Councillors & pharmacists.





